
  

  

 

 

Meeting Communique – 16 May 2025 
The Queensland Energy System Advisory Board (the Board) held their sixth meeting in 
Brisbane on 16 May 2025.  
 
Queensland Treasury provided an update on Queensland Government energy policy 
priorities following the Treasurer’s presentation to the Queensland Energy Club in April 
announcing development of a 5 year Energy Roadmap by end of 2025.  

 
Queensland Treasury provided an update on electricity system modelling to inform the 
Energy Roadmap. The Board provided advice on Queensland Treasury’s approach to 
undertaking associated retail price analysis and whole of economy modelling.  

 
Powerlink representatives were invited to present to the Board on the Gladstone Project 
Priority Transmission Investment fulfilling Powerlink’s requirement to consult with the 
Board. The Board provided feedback on Powerlink’s assessment process which it will 
formalise through formal correspondence to Powerlink.  

 
 

Next Meeting 
The next meeting will be in July 2025.  
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